
Headteachers’ Strategic Leadership Meeting 
 
Nightingale Hall, Derby Leisure & Events Venue, The Pavilion, 
Moor Lane, Derby, DE24 9HY* please note new venue 
 
19 January 2024 
Meeting will start at 8.30am prompt 
 
Please indicate your attendance by email to SpecialistSupport@derby.gov.uk 
 
 

• Welcome and introduction – David Blackwell, PSG Chair 

• NAHT – Robert Smith and Patricia Pritchard 

• Transitions portals – Hannah Everett, School transitions 

• Wraparound Care workshop – Shaheen Parekh, DCC PACE 

• Derby Opportunities – Cllr John Whitby. Dial in to the meeting via TEAMS 

• Break 

• SEND – Sharon Buckby, DCC Service Director - Learning, Inclusion and Skills 

• National updates – Sue Vasey, DDAT SSIO 

• Closing remarks – David Blackwell, PSG Chair 

**Room must be vacated at 12.30pm 
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